
April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $1.3 million in funding for the Moreno Valley Homeless to Work program in 

fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Moreno Valley, located at the City of 

Moreno Valley, City Hall 14177 Frederick Street, Moreno Valley, CA 92552. 

 

The funding would be used to expand the current Homeless to Work program and pay for one 

dedicated Community Behavioral Assessment Team in Moreno Valley. Specifically, funds 

would be used to support staff costs, benefits, outreach, materials, transitional services and 

resources, and funding to pay participants while in temporary employment. Funds would be 

allocated for support of a CBAT vehicle and equipment needed for outreach. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

     MARK TAKANO 

     Member of Congress 


